
Subject: Re: Fifteenth avenue business hub
Date: Wednesday, 10 February 2016 6:30:12 AM

I also note they have used really old maps that show proposed roads that never eventuated, can you please
 forward me the pedestrian accessibility documents for the roundabout.

It's a school walking route when no buses and also a waking route to buses as per state government access site.

Thanks 

Rebecca

Sent from my iPhone

> On 10 Feb 2016, at 5:59 AM, Rebecca 
>
> Can I ask is it normal procedure for residents not to be notified of this? I live in twentysecond avenue, and the
 first I hear of this getting approved is the MP on TV.
>
> Extremely concerned that is mentions a roundabout in an area that queues traffic already from a nearby
 roundabout.
>
> Am also concerned it mentions future closing of Twentyseventh avenue, Liverpool council are building an
 RFS building here, I imagine they will need to move vehicles up Twentyseventh avenue.
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>
>
> This is where the proposed roundabout will go, about where my car is sitting  queued in traffic at 8.15am.
>
> Thanks to the state government.......
>
> Sent from my iPhone




